
Press release, Fredrikstad, November 2nd 2022

Jøtul AS publishes bond prospectus and applies for listing of its bonds on Oslo Børs.

Jøtul AS (the “Company”) has on 6 October 2021 issued senior secured floating rate bonds in 
an amount of NOK 475,000,000 within a framework of up to NOK 750,000,000 with ISIN 
NO0011104069, on the Nordic bond market. The bonds carry a floating interest rate of NIBOR 
3m + 6.95 per cent. per annum and matures on 6 October 2024.

The Company will apply for listing of the bonds on the Corporate Bond list at Oslo Børs.
The bonds will be admitted to trading at Oslo Børs as soon as possible.

In connection with this, the Company has prepared a prospectus. The prospectus has been
approved by, and registered with, the Norwegian Financial Supervisory Authority in accordance 
with the Regulation (EU) 2017/1129 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 14 June 
2017. The prospectus will be available on the Company’s website (https://intl.jotul.com/bonds).

For additional information, please contact:
Nils Agnar Brunborg, CEO
nils.brunborg@jotul.no

The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact person set out above,
at 14:00 CET on November 2nd 2022.


